
 

 

 

 

     SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE BOARD OF INDIA 
 
 

NOTICE  

 

This is with reference to the advertisement published in the Employment News dated                 

June 09–15, 2018 regarding Application for the post of Executive Director (on Contract / 

Deputation) basis. It has been decided to defer the process of recruitment of Executive 

Director (on Contract / Deputation) basis to a future date, which will be announced in due 

course. 

 

     


